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School diary dates:    
  

June 
Tuesday 11th June Sports Day 2pm (KS1 - Classes 1 

and 2) 

12th June  Longleat > Little Oaks 

Wed 12th  Sports Day 1:30pm (KS2 - 

Classes 3-6) PLEASE NOTE THE 

NEW TIME 

Thurs 13th  EYFS Sports Day 11am (Little 

Oaks and Acorns) 

12-14th June Phonics check for Year 1 

18th June  Year 6 > Wells Leavers Day 

July 
3rd   Durdle Door . Class 4 

4th   Moving-Up Day > Children spend 

the morning in their new class 

5th   9am > PTA meeting in staff room 

10th  School disco (pm – Classes LO, 1, 2; 

3:15 – 5:00pm Classes 3,4,5, 6) 

12th  CLUBS FINISH 

12th  Reports out 

16th July  WIZARD OF OZ 

19th JULY  2:30 pm End of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

This terms Christian Value is Truthfulness: ‘Tell the truth to each other.’ Zechariah 8:16 

 

Our AMAZING Achievers: 
 

Little Oaks: Star of the week: Erinn Davies 

  Kizzy for improved learning 

 

Class 1: Bradley for helping his friends in sewing 

and Literacy 

 

Class 2: Alfie G for ‘keeping going’ during his 

maths SAT assessment  

 

Class 3: Autumn for attaining her pen licence. 

Well done, Autumn! 

 

Class 4: Aiden, Jay, Alissa and Kaitlyn for trying 

really hard at swimming 

 

Class 5: THE WHOLE OF CLASS 5 for AMAZING 

writing this week 

 

Class 6: Alice and David for showing resilience 

and being very helpful 

Hubert for brightening up Mrs Robert’s day! 

 

Other: Tyler D-L for achieving his SILVER 

timestables badge, Spencer for achieving his 

GOLD timestables badge. 

All staff for ‘surviving’ OFSTED 
 

 

 

PTA 

A small, but very committed, group of parents met on Friday morning to discuss future plans for 

raising much needed funds for the school. Currently, we are hoping to buy 15 glockenspiels so that 

children can learn tuned percussion as part of their music lessons, support with funding school trips 

and teachers’ resources and buy non-fiction and fiction books to help children learn to read.  

This term the PTA are holding a disco, selling refreshments at the sports days and considering 

applying for any possible bids that could raise further money for the school.  

If you could help at the Sports Days – selling refreshments or help with the buffet at the school 

disco, please see Ms Lampert, Sarah Gilliam, Kath Durk or Debbie Hancock.  

The next meeting will be held on Friday 5th July at 9am in the staff room.  
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Sports Days  

 
Please note that St Mary’s Sports Days will be in Term 6. This year due to the number of children we will run a separate 

Sports Day for Key Stage One children.  

 

Classes 1 and 2 Tuesday 11th June at 2pm 

Classes 3 – 6 Wednesday 12th June at 1:30pm  

Early Years Sports Day Thursday 13th June at 11am 

 

Please note the new time of the Key Stage Two Sports Day! 

 

Should the weather prove to be against us (forecast is for showers) we will put a board at the 

front of school as soon as possible and inform parents by text.  

 

Please could all children wear a t-shirt in the colour of their house: 

Fire – Red 

Water – Blue 

Air – White 

Earth - Green 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 10th 

 

EYFS and Key Stage 1: 2pm – 3:15 pm 

Key Stage 2: 3:15 – 5.00 pm 

 

£2.50 to include dancing, party games, drinks and a light buffet! 

Please hand money into the class teacher or the office – a register will be kept (no 

tickets will be issued) 

 
All profits will go to the PTA fund to benefit all the children at St Mary’s School. 
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Thank you to all who stayed behind at 

school before the holidays to help clear the 

conservation area and make a start on the 

‘historical garden’.  

There are always ways you can help at 

school; from joining the PTA, planting 

flowers, to hearing children read. If you 

have a few hours and wish to get involved, 

please speak to Miss Lampert 
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Staffing for September 

 

Miss Soper, Miss Kilgore and Miss Mulroy will be leaving us for pastures new in September. Miss Kilgore and 

Miss Mulroy are locating nearer to home (although they did say they would like to pick up our school and take 

it with them) and Miss Soper is leaving to follow her forest school passion. We are sorry to see them go as 

they have been dedicated members of staff, always striving for the best for the pupils at St Mary’s. 

We are pleased to welcome three new members of staff and are very excited that they will be with us on 

‘move-up day’ on July 4th where the children will meet their new teachers. 

The staffing structure for September is therefore as follows: 

Little Oaks -Miss Hamblin 

Class 1: Mrs Roberts and Mrs Martin 

Class 2: Mrs Adamson 

Class 3: Miss Boulter 

Class 4: Mr Newland and Mrs Dart 

Class 5: Miss Beere 

Class 6: Miss Golden 

 

Children enjoying ‘SMORES’ 

(toasted marshmallows, chocolate 

and biscuits put together in a 

‘sandwich’) and a fire at after 

school club on Thursday.  

A huge thank you to all our 

teachers, teaching assistants and 

others who run after school clubs 

for the children! 


